
79th Annual General Meeting & Convention

Kikiwak Inn — Opaskwayak (The Pas), Manitoba

October 17th 2022

Our  northern  shipping  corridor  depends  on  the  support  of  all 
stakeholders. We will take an in-depth look into the future of the 
Port of Churchill  and the Hudson Bay Rail, under new regional 
ownership, and the positive impact this change of ownership will 
have  on  northern  communities,  First  Nations,  industry,  grain 
producers and shippers.

Expected  attendance  will  be  75-100  people,  made  up  of 
representatives from farm organizations, First  Nations,  industry, 
local government, and rail transportation.

All  sponsors  will  be  acknowledged  from  the  podium and  also 
displayed on an electronic billboard throughout the convention.

Gold $2,000 +
Silver $1,000 +
Bronze < $1,000

For more information, call Elden Boon (1-204-748-8345) or
Jim Berscheid (1-204-623-0393).

Website — www.hbra.ca

http://www.hbra.ca/


Make cheques payable to Hudson Bay Route Association and mail to: 
Box 293
Leroy, SK
S0K 2P0

Please fill in this portion and return with your cheque.

Name______________________________________________________________

Address____________________________________________________________

Email______________________________________________________________


